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Mr. President,

Thailand commends Kazakhstan’s efforts and progress made                    in improving human rights and the well-being of its citizens.  We note with appreciation the Government of Kazakhstan’s determination            to implement recommendations from the first UPR Cycle, particularly through the integration of human rights dimensions in the country’s national plan for 2011 – 2014.

Thailand is pleased to learn that Kazakhstan has put in place various measures to protect the vulnerable groups, especially women and children, including the enactment of new laws on marriage and family and the adoption of national strategies for gender equality as well as       the implementation of projects to eliminate discrimination against children with HIV/AIDS and their families.  We recommend Kazakhstan to enhance women’s access to sexual and reproductive health services and provide comprehensive education on sexuality, especially to female adolescents.
Thailand also urges Kazakhstan to expedite its internal process to ratify the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, to which the country has been a signatory since 2008.  We recommend that the Government of Kazakhstan continue to develop facilities and improve social services for persons with disabilities, including those affected by mental illnesses.
Thailand is ready to share with Kazakhstan our experiences in empowering the vulnerable populations and enabling them to participate actively in the society and the economy.
Thank you, Mr. President. 
